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September 29, 2000
To: Joyce Streator, Vice Mayor, City of Pasadena
From: Jeanette K. Mills, Human Relations Commissioner
Subject: Human Relations Commission Letter of Resignation

After over a year and a half of serving out my appointment to the City of
Pasadena’'s Human Relations Commission, | have chosen to tender my
resignation effective Friday, September 29, 2000.

| sincerely appreciate all of the professional and personal opportunities that
serving on the Human Relations Commission has afforded to me. In return, |
trust that | have made significant contributions to the commission during my
appointment. It's been a pleasure working with everyone, representing the City
of Pasadena and the Northwest community as a Commissioner. The
associations made during my appointment will truly be memorable for many,
many years.

I've become proud of being part of a community that embraces diversity and
human relations in words and in actions. The past year has been a very positive
experience for me; hence, this decision was difficult, involving many hours of
thoughtful consideration. My recent job assignments have made it necessary for
me to travel out of the state as well as out of the country, making it virtually
impossible to participate in the monthly mid-week meetings. As | respect the
vision, goals and objectives of the Commission, | realize that it is critical for
members to actively participate and contribute consistently, requirements that |
cannot meet due to my current job responsibilities.

it will always be my pleasure to associate with Human Relations Commission
and perhaps in the future our paths will again intersect.

| want to thank you for allowing me to be a part of the Commission. Please
accept this resignation with best wishes and continued success. Please feel free
to contact me at any time if | can be of further assistance in helping with a
smooth transition, or support future Commission initiatives.
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To: Belinda Jacobs — Mayors Office \\ r \ LAl
From: Sonya Amos — Management AV{?Iyst/Human Relations Commission
cc: HRC FILE )
Date: October 5, 2000
Re: Human Relations Commission

| am submitting a copy of the letter of resignation from Jeanette K. Mills for your
records. Ms. Mills, who was appointed by Councilmember Joyce Streator, is working
on a long-term assignment that has taken her out of the country until January 2001.

Give me a call if you have any questions at x.4234.
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